
 

 

                                                                      

Halloween Trick-or-Treating 

 
 

On the weekend before Halloween downtown 

Paragould will be hosting an event for kids of all ages 

to safely trick-or-treat! 

 

This event will be hosted by our local businesses, this 

will allow for the utmost safety! 

 

This event will last from 3pm – 5pm on Saturday, 

October 26. 

 

All stands will be labeled with what allergens they are 

free of to ensure the safety of all our children! 

 

 

 

 

For any questions please contact Gabby Darnell at 

gabriell.darnell@smail.astate.edu 



 

 

 

 


